


2

purview was a major catalyst for the Riel Rebellion and the Battle of Batoche in 1885.  
 
As this is a prominent street that runs through many historical neighborhoods in our city, I would like to request 
that the naming of this street be reconsidered to something that more appropriately reflects the Indigenous 
history of the area preceding colonization. 
 
I am happy to provide further research and information should it be required. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stephanie Danyluk 

  

 

 


